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The current Presidential administration has no competent leadership and wants to 

de-regulate on behalf of the wealth. Now is not the time to take away the voice of 

Oregonians, considering the wealthy do not care what happens to the rest of us and 

are shoring up their bunkers because they know they are destroying United State's 

natural resources and human habitats. The small modular nuclear reactors will affect 

all Oregonians not just those living in Umatilla county.  

 

Allowing the SMNR companies to provide their report on themselves is an example of 

Waste, Fraud, and Abuse (the call is coming from inside the SMNR company). The 

polluters have shown they only care about their profits; examples include Boeing, 

East Palestine train derailment, cancer alley Louisiana, our own electric utility 

companies not de-energizing powerlines causing horrific fires in communities that are 

still trying rebuild. Do not allow SMNR polluters to destroy Oregon's natural and 

limited resources. 

 

Do not let Oregon become a dumping ground for nuclear waste and let Oregonians 

decide if they want to be a dump site for nuclear waste. Oregon's water is a precious 

resource, we should not be seeking ways to pollute our water or expend our water 

resources on small modular nuclear reactors or data centers. Oregon is expecting a 

large earthquake so the fallout from nuclear accident can be seen from Fukushima 

nuclear disaster. 


